BPW Meeting February 4, 2009:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

The following projects shall require a DNR Notice of Intent permit for
disturbing greater than one acre of land.

13. Edgewood Avenue Reconstruction
This project requires a Notice of Infent from the Department of Natural
Resources for land disturbance over one acre, (Chris Petykowski, City
Engineering)

15. Maple/Center/Ludington Ave Reconstruction
This project requires a Notice of Intent {rom the Department of Natural
Resowrces for land disturbance over one acre. (Jim Wolfe, City Engineering)

16. Capitol Square Streetscape Updates
This project requires a plan for addressing concrete washing disposal. (Chris
Petykowski, City Engineering)

20. Northeast Neighborhood Sanitary Sewer Interceptor
This project requires a Notice of Intent from the Department of Natural
Resources for land disturbance over one acre, (Elia Acosta, City Engineering)
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